
 

 
  

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

      
 
 

THE UNIVERSITY OF VERMONT  STAFF COUNCIL   
STANDING COMMITTEE REPORTS  FOR STAFF COUNCIL MEETING  

Tuesday, March  5,  2019  
12:05  pm  –  1:30  pm  

Memorial  Lounge, Waterman  

COMPENSATION, BENEFITS AND BUDGET  COMMITTEE  

The Compensation, Benefits and Budget  Committee did  
not meet in February due to adverse weather conditions. 
Their meeting has been rescheduled to late March.  At 
this meeting, they will receive a presentation from  
Cammack Retirement Group regarding the status of a 
request-for-proposal to reduce costs in the 
administration  of UVM’s retirement plans.  

The Committee will next meet Thursday, March 26th 
from 9:30-11:30 AM in Waterman Memorial Lounge. You 
can send questions, concerns, suggestions and/ or ideas 
to the committee by e-mailing Staff.Council@uvm.edu. 

For more information about the CBB please visit the 
committee website at  
http://www.uvm.edu/~stffcncl/?Page=cbb.html 

PERSONAL  AND PROFESSIONAL   
DEVELOPMENT  COMMITTEE  

The PPD Committee last met  on  February 19th.    

The Committee is making substantial progress toward  its 
goals for the year. Two subcommittees have been  
formed. The first is to evaluate nursing spaces and  
policies and to assemble a group of stakeholders to  
pursue the goals of improving support for nursing parents 
on campus. This group is conducting an evaluation of  
currently-available spaces. The second subcommittee is 
for the purpose of evaluating exit interviews and  
recommending improvements to this process. This group  
has received current data from exit interviews and has 
had numerous meetings to determine the status of this 
program.  

In addition, PPD  will sponsor an Ice Cream Break during  
edu@uvm on  Wednesday, March  13th. Come join them in 
the Davis Center’s Fireplace Lounge for free ice cream  
and toppings between 2:30 and 3:00!  

The next meeting of the PPD committee is scheduled for 
Tuesday,  March  19th, 2018  at 11 a.m. in the Rosa Parks 
Room (106E), Davis Center.  

You can send questions, concerns, suggestions and/  or 
ideas to the committee by emailing  
Staff.Council@uvm.edu. 

For  more information about the PPD Committee,  please 
visit the committee website at 
http://www.uvm.edu/~stffcncl/?Page=ppdoe.html 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE  

The Social Committee met  on Tuesday, February 19,  
2019. 

The Committee sponsored  a trip to  Boyden Winery  on  
February 16th  that was well-received. The next events  
that will be held include Open Skate Night on March 22nd, 
and a cooking class on April 18th   (topic: spring rolls and  
egg rolls).   

The Committee will also  organize Team UVM for the 
Vermont Corporate Cup Race in  May. Also  on the 
calendar are ticket sales to  UVM Night at Lake  Monsters 
(July 7th) and another Golf Outing at Bolton (final date  
TBD).  

The Social Committee will next  meet  on Tuesday, March  
19th  from  1:00pm-2:00pm  at The Davis Center Rosa Parks 
Room.   

You can  send any questions, concerns, suggestions  
and/or ideas to  the committee by emailing   
Staff.Council@uvm.edu. 

For more information about the Social  Committee, please 
visit the committee website at 
http://www.uvm.edu/~stffcncl/?Page=social.html. 
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